
From: Dong Shin 

To: Anthony Serafini 
Date: July 08, 2003

Subject:   
Experimental application 0137-EX-PL-2003
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

To whom it may concern.
 
Thanks for your response!!
The reason we made two separate applications is that the licencee needs their license as soon as 
possible.  The previous application is only for non-Government frequency band and the other is 
for Government exclusive band..
We believe if we include the government exclusive band in the application,  the processing time 
would be much longer than non government band.   That is why we made separate applications.  
We do not want to add the new bands into our previous applicatoin.
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